
Thank you for your comment, Benjamin Tompkins.
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Comment Submitted:

Please strongly consider separating the Mississippi from the Great Lakes. As a Michigander proud of my lakes and with a strong
desire to share them with my children and their children, I feel that this is the only real way to stop the spread of Asian Carp and
other invasive species. The Great Lakes are a treasure and protecting them is a consideration that should trump other issues of
money and business convenience. 


